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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 3:18 PM
To: 'Scott Bittinger'
Subject: RE: 2008 First Street, Livermore

Scott, 
 
Your suggestion to postpone the next monitoring event to the fourth quarter if needed seems reasonable.  I concur with 
postponing the semi‐annual groundwater monitoring event. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Scott Bittinger [mailto:sbittinger@stratusinc.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 12:53 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: 2008 First Street, Livermore 
 
Jerry: 
 
We are in the process of finalizing the work plan & Low Threat Closure Policy evaluation that you requested for this site. 
 
One question: 
 
While this site is being evaluated for potential closure, do we still need to complete a semi-annual groundwater monitoring 
and sampling event?  Right now, the project is on a first/third calendar quarter schedule, and we had tentatively planned 
to sample it in mid August.  Please let me know if this is still required, or if it can be postponed.  My suggestion would be 
to postpone it, and then if we don’t get closure, switch the site to a second/fourth calendar quarter schedule. 
 
Please let me know what your thoughts are on this. 
 
Scott Bittinger 


